
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family & Friends 

Meeting people 

around our school 

 
 

Making new 

friends 

 

 

Who’s in my 

family? 

 

Making and 

baking 

 

Short and tall 

 

Celebrating 

new friends 

Our first Topic this Autumn term will be ‘Family & Friends’. These are 

the different themes of learning that we will be focusing on. 

Who’s in our 

class family? 



 

Autumn Term 1 2022 

This half term we are learning about our 

family and friends. We are going to be 

talking about our families and our new 

friends at school – painting and creating 

pictures and collages to celebrate who we 

are and where we come from. 

Please send in any photos of your family 

and friends for our gallery.  

Reminders 

Please note: If your child is 

absent, you need to inform 

the school reception. This 

will help us to complete 

daily registers. Thank you. 

Keeping Informed 

All newsletters, events, term dates, lunch 

menus etc. are published on our school 

website/Facebook page.  

 

Our year group P.E. day is on a Friday.  

We invite children to please wear their P.E. 

kits to school on that day. 

Your child can bring in a water bottle, 

however, please ensure it is labelled. 

We love the outdoors at Roskear and the 

children play outside in all weathers! If you 

could provide wellies it would be greatly 

appreciated. Thank you for your support. 

 

School Timings 

Arrival for Reception is 8.40 – 8.55am 

with collection at 3.15pm. 

Upcoming Dates 

Harvest Festival Performance 

Tehidy Woods Visit 

 

Further information to  

follow shortly                     

 

Porthcurno staff: 

Mrs Sarah Lagdon – Teacher & Deputy Head 

Mrs Sam Staples – Teaching Practitioner 

Julie Martin – Teaching Assistant 

 

Chapel Porth staff: 

Mrs Natasha Davies – Teacher 

Mrs Polly Pengelly – Teaching Assistant 

 

 

We are thrilled to welcome your children into our Reception classes. We will do all that we can to 

support you and your children during their first year at Roskear and are always available to answer any 

questions or assist with any needs you may have. Thank you for your support. 


